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AHYA Dever Inc Golf Car Raffle Winner! 

(31-October-15 – TULSA, OK) – Thank you to everyone who supported the 2015 AHYA Dever Inc. Golf 
Car Raffle. The winning ticket was drawn during the evening session at U.S. Nationals in Tulsa, 
Oklahoma, on Saturday, Oct. 31. Congratulations to Don Moss, winner of the AHYA Dever Inc. Golf Car 
Raffle! Winning the EZ-GO turned into a real opportunity for Don Moss to "pay it forward" and support not 
only the youth of AHYA, but also the horses, staff, and students of Cal Poly Pomona at the W. K. Kellogg 
Arabian Horse Center.  
 
Recognizing a need, Moss donated the cart to the Horse Center through the Cal Poly Pomona 
Foundation. The utility golf cart, donated for the raffle by Dever, Inc., is now part of the working farm 
support fleet for the Horse Center. Jeanne Brooks Abernathy, Director of the W.K. Kellogg Arabian Horse 
Center, says "All of us at the Horse Center offer our sincere thanks to everyone involved for this much 
needed addition to the Center. The generosity of Mr. Moss and Dever Inc is indicative of how the Arabian 
industry supports their own. It will be a great help to the productivity of the students and staff in carrying 
for our treasured herd of Arabian horses".  
 
The proceeds from the raffle will benefit the Arabian Horse 
Youth Association's numerous annual programs, including the 
AHYA Convention, Regional Youth Team Tournament, 
National Arabian Horse Judging Contest and many more.  
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